Cherry Creek Vista II Homeowner's Association P.O. Box 3361 Englewood, Colorado 80155

April 14, 2008

Linda Bruce Colorado State Planner Federal Aviation Administration Denver Airports District Office 26805 E. 68th Avenue, Suite 224 Denver, CO 80249

Re: Federal Register Notice No. 73 FR 9847 Centennial Airport Part 150

Dear Ms. Bruce:

The proposed noise compatibility program for Centennial Airport is reasonable. Our neighborhood of 128 homes is less than 2 miles north from Centennial Airport. As our homes are under the approach/ departure track for runway 35L/17R, we are currently one of the most noise impacted neighborhoods. When our neighborhood was established in 1975, there was little noise impact from Centennial operations. As airport operations have increased, noise from business jet departures and arrivals regularly impact us.

We, therefore, support all 12 noise abatement recommendations. We support particularly the proposed 010 degree departure heading for business jets and the 350-010 degree fan departure heading as they will help lessen the noise impact for our area, and will not adversely impact any other neighborhood.

Thank you for your consideration

Sincerely,

Cherry Creek Vista II HOA Jane Rieck, Secretary